CITY OF BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS
YOUTH COMMISSION
May 20, 2019
PRESENT: Rich Pflueger, Melanie Sims, Scott Schultz, Kenneth Wilkins, and Alicia Smith
ABSENT: Wayne Anderson, Jean King, Tim Compass and John Duhadway
GUEST: Mayor T. Pierson, Sr. and Mrs. Pierson
PREVIOUS EVENTS:

We hosted the Bike Safety Rodeo on May 18, 2019 our Rainout date from 10am-1pm. We had 20 Kids in
attendance this year. Sue worked on bikes which was greatly appreciated to all that received help. We
awarded two new bikes and one special winner was Cruz it was his Birthday.

The Police and Fire departments were in attendance which made the kids very happy. We always enjoy
the help from Safetyville for our little Tikes. The timing of the event may be changed for the next year
since most participants tend to leave around 12pm. We will be updating the signs we use to advertise
for the event as well.

We will be looking for some more refurbished bikes, Helpers with Setup/Take Down and Face Painting
for the kids. The Mayor has a potential lead on some older bikes that we can work with Sue on fixing up
over the course of the next few months.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Youth Fishing Experience will be held on June 8, 2019 at Veterans Home from 8:00 AM-10:00 AM. The
Chair for the Event will be Scott.

We will give away 2 trophies for the Biggest Boy/Girl Fish caught. We will be emailing the Fire
Department to see if they can come over the day before or day of to hose down the walkway for us.
Melanie will pick up the Snacks, Cooler, and Juice from Mark the day before so we have for the event.
Scott/Rich will handle the prizes for the kids.

Family Golf Night will be held on June 14, 2019 and August 9, 2019 at the Bellefontaine Rec Center. The
Chair for the Event will be Melanie. The Event time will be from 6:30pm-8:30pm

We will have prizes for the kids (under 14) as well as Hotdogs, Chips and Juice.

Youth Pool Party will be held on July 13, 2019. The event time will be 7:00PM-9:30PM. Alicia will be
chair for the event. We will have Burgers, Hotdogs, Chips and Soda for the Youth. Dilly bars will be
available as well. We will be giving out #20- S5 Increment Gift Cards to those in attendance.

Please Note: If the Youth has a Valid Swim Resident Pass, they will be Free. All other Youth will pay S5
for a ticket.

Next Meeting will be May 20th at 7:00 PM at City Hall.



